
On Friday  18th June two of our countries within the United Kingdom 
will be playing one another – England versus Scotland in the football 

competition called The European Cup.
To celebrate this throughout the day each of the class bubbles will be 
having  their own mini tournament or skills session. Please come into 
school dressed in either your PE kit or sporty clothes which incorporate 
either ( or both) the team colours of Scotland or England. Please make 

sure you are wearing your trainers too!


